
Oroville Police Social Media Disclaimer 

Welcome to the Oroville Police Departments Official Facebook page. These guidelines apply to 

any and all existing or future social media platforms operated by the Oroville Police Department. 

Examples of social media platforms that may be used by this department include, but are not 

limited to, Facebook, Instagram, Twitter and YouTube, the purpose of these sites is to enable 

The Oroville Police Department to post matters of public interest concerning the Oroville Police 

Departments programs, activities, meetings, current events, press releases, photos, and videos to 

enable members of the public to comment on those posts. The Oroville Police Department 

utilizes social media for marketing, advertising, and informational purposes related to all 

department matters which shall include matters including other outside agencies, and areas 

within and outside the boundaries of the department’s jurisdiction. The Oroville Police 

Department has developed its media sites as a forum devoted exclusively to its postings, and 

comments from members of the public relevant to the subject matter of the post to which they 

are responding.  

The Oroville Police Department works to protect the accuracy and integrity of the information 

posted on its social media platforms and of content attributable to the Oroville Police Department 

and its officials, mindful that our community members rely on the information provided by the 

Oroville Police Departments social media sites to be truthful, accurate, and complete. The 

department reserves the right to block, remove, hide, restrict, and/or reject comments violating 

any of the terms outlined in the department’s full social media terms and conditions.  

Individuals who repeatedly post content on any future or existing Oroville Police Department 

social media sites that continue to violate the social media terms and conditions policy set forth 

by this agency are subject to the California Public Records Act and therefore, may be subject to 

public disclosure. This includes comments and other posts made by third parties on the Oroville 

Police Departments accounts, which may be considered public records subjects to disclosure.  

The Oroville Police Department is not responsible for, and neither endorses nor opposes, 

comments placed on this site by visors to the site. Any comments submitted to these pages are 

public records subject to disclosure, as are their lists of fans.  


